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SPRING 2015

A note from Tom Kopp, Booster Club President
Greetings Scarlet Nation!

Spring activities are just around the corner with many PAC
meetings held this week. Hopefully winter is ending soon and we
can start our spring seasons here at West.

With baseball, softball, golf, track, tennis, band and choir
activities underway - show your school spirit by purchasing some
new West apparel and accessories. Dates and times are listed in
the “Merchandise” section of this newsletter.

Thank you to all our volunteers and Booster Club members who
have helped so much during the past school year. The West
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dedicated Scarlet Supporters.

All Booster Club meetings are held on the 4th Monday of the
month at 6:30pm in the Annex building. | encourage everyone to
attend a meeting to experience first hand the great things we are
doing for our students. | would love to see even more
involvement in the upcoming year and welcome your ideas for
how the Booster Club can benefit our students' activities even
more.

On behalf of the Booster Club, I'd like to congratulate all the
winter participants and coaches on their awesome
accomplishments this year representing West.

Congratulations to the class of 2015. The entire Booster Club
wishes you the best of luck as you begin your new journey.

Go Scarlets!
Tom Kopp

Message from the A.D. - Brian Fell

As we enter the spring season, it's
hard to believe how fast the school
year has gone so far. It's been a
very productive and successful year
for the Scarlets this year. So far,
we've won five Big 9 Conference
Championships and had teams win
the state championship (football),
place third (boys soccer), fifth (girls
swim and dive) and sixth (girls
alpine ski). Thanks to everyone
who played a part in making the fall
and winter seasons successful!

Please remember that as we get
into the spring season, all
registrations take place online. You
can access all information through
the Mankato West Activities
website.
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Concessions

The indoor concession stand was a huge success this
winter season with basketball, wrestling and Orchesis.

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR OUTDOOR
CONCESSION STAND THIS SPRING.

Please contact Amy Olsen at ajcolsen1969@gmail.com if
you are interested and able to help.

Thank you to Traci Hays for her many years of coordinating
our concession stands at West, Her dedication and “get it
done" attitude was contagious and helped to make our
concession stands successful, fun places to volunteer and
cheer on our Scarlets. You will be missed!

Cara Yaeger has volunteered to step in and fill the
Concession Stand Coordinator position. We are excited to
have Cara join the Booster Club and look forward to all that
she will bring to the concession stand operations.

Thank you to all parents and students who volunteer
time and work in the concession stands. We are lucky
to have great volunteers who help to make these events
a success!

Concessions Committee
Amy Olson, Cara Yaeger

West Booster Club Memberships

As we gear up for the Spring Sports Season with the school
year coming to an end, it seems like the perfect time to say
THANK YOU to our Booster Club members.

Your financial contributions, your membership fee and your
hours volunteering, has made this a very successful year.
We have been able to fill many requests and have

contributed over $44,000 back to our students and various
activities.

Being a Booster Club Member is a great way to show your
support!

We would like to encourage you to become a Booster Club
member again next school year. We welcome new
members and look forward to increasing our memberships
to continue to be a strong, successful club. We would not be
able to do it without you.

THANK YOU MEMBERS FOR ALL THAT YOU DO FOR
OUR SCARLETS!

Booster Club Membership Committee
Angie Kopp

Merchandise

The Mankato West Booster Club will be selling
apparel/merchandise on the following dates:

Tuesday, April 21st
3pm - 6pm - West Lobby

Tuesday, May 12th
3pm - 6pm - West Lobby

END OF SEASON SALE. Held rain or shine.
Purchase some red and white apparel/merchandise to
show your support of the Mankato West Scarlets!

Mankato West Booster Club - Merchandise Sales
Committee:

Wanda Lloyd, Joann Nessler, Holli Loe, Lisa Gish, Sheila
Opsal, Mary Cook, Rita Hendrickson
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BE A PROUD MEMBER OF THE MANKATO WEST
ALL ACTIVITIESCLUB

Help support our children, continue great programs, meet other parents and form new friendships.
We can make a difference at Mankato West High School.

Check out the West Booster website for more information:

https://sites.google.com/a/isd77.k12.mn.us/activities-and-athletics/home/mankato-west-booster-club-1

2014-15 Mankato West Booster Club M embership Form
Yearly Booster Club Membership: $25 donation/individual or family

Y our Name(s):
Check all that apply: O Parent COAlumni CIFaculty [OCoach
Phone Numbers: (H) ©
Home Address: City:

Email Address:
11 do not wish to receive the Booster Club Newsd etter and other communi cations via email

I would bewilling to help/work thefollowing: (Check all that apply)

Concession Stand Other

1 Football L1 Boys ] Contact local business on [ Scarlet Card
Basketball advertising

L1 Wrestling L1 Girls (1 Web Site/Booster Page 1 Membership
Basketball

[ Soccer [] Track & Field [1 North Mankato Fun Days L] Tailgate Party

Parade
[1 Volleyball [] Youth Elem. School public [ Newsletter
relations
[ Homecoming Party [1 Mankato

Marathon
] Golf Tournament

M er chandise Sales
[ Sell at Sporting Event

[0 ENCLOSED PLEASE FIND MY (DONATION) $25.00 MEMBERSHIP FEE
Included with your paid membership: FREE athletic punch pass!
Punch card gets you one free entrance per sporting event (16 eventstotal). Only one punch card per membership. Drop
off at the high school Athletic Office or
Mail to: Mankato West Boosters P.O. Box 1831 North Mankato, MN 56002-1831
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Thanks to our Winter Sports teams for representing West and to fans for sharing their photos.
Share your pics on the Mankato West Boosters page 0 n Facebook,
on Twitter @ScarletBoosters or Instagram “WestBoost ers”

West girls take first out of 28 teams at the
Wild Mountain Invite. Great job girls!

Congratulations Mankato West Scarlet

Gymnastics Team on your 1st Place finish
today at the 11 team New Prague Invite!
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